
AMVC Parent Council Meeting  

Agenda January 16, 2024 

 

1. Pancake Lunch- a big thank you to Christine for taking the lead and organizing this event. It was 

very well received by staff and students and quite a big success for our inaugural event! If 

considering another pancake lunch for next year, an early December or late November date 

would be appreciated.  

2. Principal’s Report- Library renovations are now underway. Culling of the library resources is 

under effect.  

Grade 9 transition- our feeder high schools will be here throughout the month of February to 

discuss High School options for our grade 9 students in the upcoming school year. Typically Tech 

Voc, Sisler and Daniel Mac visit. If a child is interested in another school, a private visit and 

orientation will be arranged at a separate time. 

3. Student ID’s from Lifetouch- Lifetouch no longer offers student ID cards as a free service. 

Students are required to pay for a student card if they would like one.  

4. North District Advisory meeting- next meeting will take place on February 8 at 7 p.m. at 

Lansdowne School.  

5. Bank Account- meeting will take place on January 25 to finalize the signing authorities on the 

account.  

6. Fundraising- email has been set up for PAC fundraising- AMVC School. Fundraising@gmail.com. 

Two fundraising opportunities are being planned; Glenleah Nursery (spring) and chocolate bar 

fundraiser or bake sale. Glenleah Nursery fundraiser will allow parents to order online. Plant 

delivery is expected on June 3, with pickup occurring up to the early evening hours.  

7. Parent Council will be advertising their supports and services at the March 7 student led 

conference.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

Feb. 2- no regular classes  

Mar. 7 – Student Led conferences (1-3 and 4:30-7 

Mar. 15 – PD day. No regular classes.  

Mar. 21- report cards go home  

Mar. 25-31- Spring Break- No Classes  

April 1- classes resume   
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